Hello Seniors!

The fundraising for Project Graduation has begun and we need your help in order to give you an adventure filled graduation night party full of fun, food & prizes.

We need as many parents involved as possible to make this happen (and we don't have much time!)

Seniors - What do we need from you?

Sign up for volunteer hours (click link below) at the Litchfield fair Ice Cream booth, which is our first fundraiser for Project Grad coming up next week.

Litchfield Fair ICECREAM Booth Fundraiser

Senior Parents:

Join the OH Project Grad 2025 Facebook Group to stay informed & maybe even help out. OH Project Grad Class of 2025

We will meet regularly to coordinate and plan, see the facebook group for details.

Let's make this Senior year memorable!

Thank you,

Deb Delano (Parent)
Oak Hill Project Grad Parents
OHProjectGrad@gmail.com